
 
 

 

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

 

 

FOLS Dates 

The next FOLS Meeting takes place next Friday 

29th November at 9am in the school hall.  

All welcome 

 

Non Uniform Day  

Children can come to school on Friday 29th 

November in their own clothes in exchange for 

bringing something chocolatey for the chocolate 

tombola! 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Our Christmas Craft Fayre will be on Friday 6th  

December in the school hall. 

 

Blind Date with a Book 

The Blind Date with a Book fundraiser is now 

up and running and the book box is in the 

school reception. For a suggested donation of £1 

grab yourself a date with a Book! 

 

Donations for Hospital Staff 

 

Lola in Year 2 and her Mum Chantelle will be 

very busy on Christmas morning delivering 

boxes of chocolates to the staff who are 

working on Christmas Day at Gloucester Royal 

Hospital. 

  

If you would like to donate a box or tub of 

sweets or chocolates, please bring them into the 

office. 

Thank you! 

Infant Nativity 

The Nativity performance by Swallow and 

Skylark Class will be taking place on Tuesday 

10th December at 1.45 and 6 pm, with the dress 

rehearsal in the morning. A letter about tickets 

will be coming home next week. 

 

 

Forest School 

28th November: Swallow 

5th  December:  Skylark 

12th December:  Swift 

19th December: Carols Round the Campfire 

 

Please can you ensure you child wears long 

trousers and has a long sleeve top for Forest 

School. As the weather changes, pupils will 

need waterproof clothing to wear. 
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Children in Need!  

 

Thank you to everyone that donated towards Children in Need Day and to Goldfinch Class for 

the wonderful cakes at the cake sale.  We raised a fantastic £141.40 for Children In Need! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Text Message and Email Service 

 

We are changing our text and email messenger 

service from Friday 29th November. You will no 

longer be able to send any texts in or reply to 

any texts from school. If you need to inform us 

of any absences or pick up arrangements, please 

always ensure you telephone the office on 

 01452 720461 thank you. 

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Book 

Fair which has helped us receive free books for 

the school. It was good to see it really busy, we 

will let you when they will be coming again. 
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Dates Term 2 - 2019 

 
  

Thursday 28th November Swallow to Forest School 

Friday 29th November FOLS Meeting in the school hall at 9am 

Own clothes in exchange for  something chocolatey! 

  

Tuesday 2nd December Pantomime workshop 1pm 

Thursday 5th December Skylark to Forest School 

Friday 6th December FOLS Christmas Fayre in the school hall 

  

Monday 9th December Whole school visit to the Pantomime, Everyman Theatre 

Tuesday 10th December Swallow and Skylark Nativity Performances 1.45 pm and 6 pm 

Wednesday 11th December Christmas Disco 1-2.30pm 

Thursday 12th December Swift to Forest School 

Music concert 2.15pm in the school hall 

  

Monday 16th December NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 

Tuesday 17th December Last swim for Goldfinch Class 

Wednesday 18th December School Christmas Lunch 

Friday 20th December End of term –  

Celebration Collective Worship in St Laurence’s Church at 1.30 pm 

 

Children return to school on Tuesday 7th January 2020 for Term 3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget to visit our website www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk for more information and 

photographs or our Facebook and Twitter pages @LongneyCofEPrimary 

http://www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk/

